LAW OFFICE OF CRAIG TRUMMEL
541.490.0998
craig.trummel@gmail.com
PO BOX 1584
WHITE SALMON, WA 98672
LICENSED IN WASHINGTON AND WYOMING

WA - 33575 WYO 6-3570
FOCUSED ON REAL PROPERTY, WATER AND NON PROFITS

February 10, 2012

By Overnight Mail

Lisa Wyse, Public Records Administrator

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission R
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW S 5
Olympia, WA 98504-7250 E -

RE: WACU Docket PG-110017

Ms Wyse:

In Georgia Pacific’s response dated January 27, 2012, identified by the Washington Utilities and
Transportation Commission (WUTC) as the January 31, 2012 response, Georgia Pacific requested
confidentiality for the three submissions Georgia Pacific has made to the WUTC, in connection with the
above referenced matter. Assistant Attorney General Don Trotter contacted Georgia Pacific and its
counsel to clarify the request for confidentiality. This letter is in response to those discussions and the
agreed upon resolution with your office.

With this letter, we are resubmitting our cover letters and certain documents for which Georgia Pacific is
claiming confidentiality, pursuant to WAC § 480-07-160. Specifically, we respectfully request that the
WUTC file the enclosed redacted versions in the public docket as replacements for the following
documents that were previously submitted: (1) Attachments 37, 39 and 40 to the October 21, 2011
submittal from Georgia Pacific; (2) Attachment 6 to the January 18, 2012 response from Georgia Pacific,
and (3) page 12 of Attachment 10 to the January 31, 2012 response from Georgia Pacific. Note that
because the January 18, 2012 response from Georgia Pacific was attached in its entirety as Attachment
10 to the company’s January 31, 2012 response, Attachment 6 and Attachment 10 are the same
document. Finally, the resubmitted cover letters contain the requested confidentiality statement
denoting which attachments are being designated as confidential to protect individual privacy, pursuant
to WAC 480-07-160.
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On behalf of Georgia Pacific, we appreciate the assistance of the WUTC in safeguarding the private
information of individuals. Should you have any questions or comments regarding these documents or
prior submittals, please do not hesitate to contact me. You have been a pleasure to work with.

Sincerely,

e e
/_/7_//:’_ e 7// e ,‘;;::/

Craig E. Trummel

Enclosures

cc: Steve Ringquist GP/Camas
Ron Simmons GP/Atlanta
Thomas O’Connor, Esq.
Robert E. Hogfoss, Esq.



